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13/001 18/02/13 Requested for bridge signage between

Netherfield/Passmore (On Netherfield side). Name
should	read	Passmore	not	Tinkers	Bridge.

resident (Previous) Clerk
applied under new
capital expenditure
program

Not accepted. Apply again in
September2013. Awaiting reply still
16/09/13. To be pursued Mar '14. T
Higgins	passed	to	Planning.

Re-submitted 5 Sep 2014 ENV ref 400720. No report by end Oct.
Chased Nov. Env Portal: 'In progress' (Jan 2015). Applied to the
Bridge Team (Sue Chaundy) in Feb. who suggested the Cycling
Network (Redway) team but commented also that Passmore was
not a classified grid square name and this might be why nothing has
happened. Awaiting Cycling response. Post meeting Mar 2015:
Cycling said not in their remit. Asked Sue Chaundy to remove old
Tinkers	Bridge	name	in	the	meantime.	July7th	2015:	'in	progress'

Agreed to pay for
removal or OWPC to
pay for new. However
'wayfinding' declared
this would be a
change in policy as
these signs should
mark grid squares -
therefore not agreed
by	MKC.

01-Mar-17

15/024 09/03/15 Woughton	Park	-	speeding	on	Newport	Road	 resident	/	 email	to	Adrian	Carden	 speed-check	requested (Originally	from	January	2015	meeting).	Email	10	March	from	 Complete 07-May-15
15/032 11/05/15 Canal boats out-staying their welcome - Good

inspection	provision	by	C&RT	but	does	it	work?
Cllr.	Howson To	monitor Monitor

15/033 11/05/15 Passmore - private driveway used to access adjacent
redway.	

Cllr.	Howson Reported to Parks trust
said they would look
into	it.

To	monitor Monitor

15/050 12/10/15 In the past 6 months motorbikes and quad bikes
using the Redway from Tinkers Bridge to Walton Hall.
The motorbikes tear around the parkland
surrounding Walton Hall and head back towards
Tinkers	Bridge	direction.

M Feltham
reported to
Ward Cllr.
Copied to us
12	Oct

Possible TVP email
address forwarded to
Ward	Cllr.

Ref 751283 To raise at November
meeting.

The Parks Trust have asked if any sightings can be reported on the
following email addresses: communityranger@theparkstrust.com
and	the	local	PCSO	Colin.Cooper@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk

Ongoing/intermittent.	
(Awaiting	response)

15/053 15/11/15 Canal - There are a small number of gaps in the
hedge alongside the tow path that are getting worn
away by possibly boaters short cutting to the road
below.		C&RT	responsibility	to	repair	the	hedge.

Cllr.	
Humphries &
resident R
Freeman

cllr Howson liaising
with	C&RT

Reported in all follow-up meetings
but with no progress from C&RT.
Volunteer group on standby. May
meeting - project moved to
Autumn in anticipation of some
funding	for	plants	from	C&RT

Awaiting	response

16/064 17/05/16	
since	2014

Sports Field Right of Way - previous separate agenda
item	added	to	Log	to	await	outcome

Ward	Cllr	McD Awaiting response
from		Andy	Burton

March	2017-	chased Awaiting	response

16/085 17/09/16 defective manhole cover on the verge just north of
the	Newport	Road/Baskerfield	junction

Cllr	Freeman reported	to	Portal FS6658131
Cllr	Freeman	to	check

Awaiting	response

17/090 10/03/17 Second police surveillance camera at southern end of
the	village

transposed	
from Projects
list

police	being	contacted

17/091 14/03/17 road/traffic	noise	from	H9	Standing	Way resident's	
email & March
meeting

Request made for MKC
Road Noise Policy to
Highways, and
requested	on	portal

21st March: H Baker, Busines &
Liaison Officer: "we do not have a
policy on highway noise and I have
checked with Environmental health
and they do not deal with highway
noise	either."

Magazine quetsionnnaire - several comments received. On
discussion	board.

17/092 22/04/17 Frenches Farm - Plantation (bridle way area) Tree
issues

Cllr	Hall Thinning, removal of
dead	trees	-	PT

Plantation to be thinned and
maintenance	in	Autumn	2017

To	momitor

17/093 22/04/17 The Green - corner in front of Pear Tree House
entrance. Road / turning area heavily cut up by large
vehicles exposing manhole cover and erosion of The
Green

Cllr	Hall Vegetation has already
been cut back from
wall. Planned that
ground vegetation be
removed. Topsoil and
reseeding	required
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17/094 22/04/17 Gentleman's Fencing' - Grazing area on The Green -

iron	fencing	broken	and	bent	in	places	
Cllr	Hall to be repaired &

straightened	-	PT
17/095 22/04/17 Fire	Hydrant		/	Canal	hatch	leak	by	Pear	Tree	Bridge	 Cllr	Hall reported to Bucks Fire

Services as not sure
who	responsible?

CH to contact MKC. Wd Cllr P McD
offered	to	assist.

17/096 22/04/17 Coronation Cherry Tree and Jubilee Oak Tree -
possible fungus on oak. Cherry requires pruning (
dead wood) and remedial action to repair damage by
lorry	collision.

Cllr	Hall CH to seek meeting
with	Tree	Officer	PT

17/097 22/04/17 Dog	Poo	in	Grazing	Area Cllr	Hall possible poster /
reminder	campaign

Wd Cllr P McD instructed Serco to
pick up all poo bags at entrance to
area

17/098 22/04/17 Zig Zag fence missing opposite Car Park / Paddocks -
possible	safety	issue

resident	
Annual	
Meeting

PN	to	investigate Wd Cllr P McD explained fencing
was removed as deemed a hazard
for	cyclists/children

17/099 03/05/17 Horse	Droppings resident via
email/website

concerned about smell
and angry that official
policy apparently
allows the droppings
to be deposited in the
bushes around the
paddocks

Cllr	Hall		to	contact	PT	

18	issues	ongoing	(99	total	recorded)


